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"I pray that God, the source of
hope, will fill you completely

with joy and peace because you
trust in him." Romans 15:13

2025- 2026
Theme2025- 2026

Theme

Faith, Friendship, 
               and Fresh Starts
Welcome to the second week of school! We are
thrilled to see our students settling in, building
friendships, and embracing new challenges with
enthusiasm. Guided by our Catholic faith, we
continue to cultivate a community grounded in
love, respect, and service to others. Let us keep
growing together in knowledge and grace,
supporting one another as we live out the values
that shape our school family. Here’s to another
week of success and blessings!

St. Gregory the GreatSt. Gregory the Great

GREAT WEEK AHEADGREAT WEEK AHEAD
Aug 15, 2025

Spirit Shirt Pre-Order #2
Last Chance for pre-orders for our 2025–2026 Spirit Shirts.
Parents, siblings, and extended family members are all welcome
to show their school spirit alongside our students.
Students may wear the 2025–2026 Spirit Shirt with uniform
bottoms every Monday, as well as on designated Spirit Days
throughout the school year.  Shirts from Pre-Order #1 are
expected to arrive on Monday and will be distributed no later
than Tuesday.  
A special thank you to Mr. Adam Davis for designing this year’s
shirt — we can’t wait to see our community proudly wearing it!

Week 2

https://www.stgregorysa.org/
https://2025-spirit-shirt-pre-order.cheddarup.com/


Plan Your Week
In order to help plan your child’s week, we have included our uniform  schedule for the week.

Day of the
Week

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Dress Code
Regular
Uniform

Regular
Uniform

Regular Uniform
Regular 
Uniform

Mass Uniform

Schedule Regular Regular Regular Regular Mass
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8:15 AM:

6 PM: 

8:15 AM

NO SCHOOL

FRIDAY

MONDAY

FRIDAY

 MONDAY

22

25

29

1

School Mass- All are welcome
Led by 8  gradeth

8  grade parent meeting in
the science lab

th

School Mass- All are welcome
Led by 6  grade/ 6  Grade
Retreat. Picture Day! 

th th

Labor Day

Picture Day- Friday, Aug. 29th
Student’s should be in full mass uniform for
pictures.  Pictures will be taken after Mass. 

St. Gregory Catholic Church
Father Richard warmly invites your family to
celebrate Sunday Mass with us! Join us
Saturdays at 5:30 pm or Sundays at 8:00
am, 10:00 am, or 12:00 pm (Spanish). We’d
love to see you there as we come together in
faith and community!

Mark your CalendarMark your Calendar

Did you know our Event calendar is posted on
our website for the entire year? Plan ahead
and visit our website homepage for a list of
events for the entire school year! 

Our School Calendar is posted for the entire year
on our school website and is updated regularly.

Register for a Crave It Lunch Account.  Crave-it
is our school lunch caterer. 

Crave-It  Lunch Pre-Order

Academic Calendar

FACTS Demographic Updates
Need to make a change to your FACTS pick up
list, address or phone number change? Click the
icon and our school office will make the changes
for you. 

https://www.stgregorysa.org/
https://stgregorys.net/
https://www.stgregorysa.org/vimages/shared/vnews/stories/66a3d589c1a1b/Reg%20Letter%20St.%20Gregory%20the%20Great%20Catholic%20School-Welcome%20Letter.pdf
https://www.stgregorysa.org/vimages/shared/vnews/stories/66a3d589c1a1b/Reg%20Letter%20St.%20Gregory%20the%20Great%20Catholic%20School-Welcome%20Letter.pdf
https://www.stgregorysa.org/vimages/shared/vnews/stories/60df50af32b34/2025%20-%202026%20School%20Calendar%20StG.rv.6.3.pdf
https://forms.gle/Ljv3uhnufnmS9abVA


As we settle into the school
year, here are a few important
reminders regarding dress
code and grooming standards,
as well as the flow of traffic
for moving forward.:

Gum is not allowed on
school premises.
Makeup, nail polish,
artificial nails, or hair
coloring are not permitted.
Boys are not allowed to
wear earrings.
Girls: The old plaid pattern
skirts/skorts and blue
dresses have been phased
out and should not be
worn.
Please use the church
parking lot if walking your
child to class. The teacher
parking in front of the gym
should not be used, as it
interrupts the flow of
traffic for the car line. This
is for the safety of our
children. 

Beryl Drive car line
ECH and 5th - 8th and
Charger Tots
 Dewhurst car line 1st -
4th grade 
Extended care is in
Building C (see map
sent on the GWA
newsletter)

We appreciate your cooperation
in helping us maintain our
school standards. www.stgregorysa.org 210-342-0281

Action Items
Attached is a link to our Parent/Student Handbook. We
kindly ask you to review it thoroughly.
The acknowledgment form was due Friday, please
return to the school as soon as possible.

Donations Needed
If your child has outgrown their uniform polos,
skirts, or skorts from previous years, and you

would like to donate them, please drop them off in
the Advancement Office. Thank you! 

Important 
Reminders
Important 
Reminders

https://www.stgregorysa.org/
https://u32293378.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=u001.uOAmrYRS-2Fl-2BoKA0V1Vkai-2BB9Ug3WfKvGOK9N761y90Tm-2FNKWSWJizgpCZuMci-2FwAad-2BB-2FM1HfBtXnDoobA636mTh7gN5Z9Vz-2FLJ1S8hSl7YNfZR95xZ-2FMgWMjSsuCOZbMuaj_eNjBVie080konMhhsA7qiW0sUMhUc1fcgVsFF6HT6lln4AvNTNFOsYxMSh4d5RrXhh9P86iX12-2BAGwh7n4Usy6eB6Xd0KAyCD8F8HinwRyb2sBFPtZX9xVf9H3dJAzteFQH6fkxjjRUhP76baRPW67zaKZXtSqEmRWGXTrynVFGhdOnviH2w-2BFD-2FkL0iSXGSWL0lw220xD59WOye-2BeeJqEm5Im4bqunCfJKgZtQ-2Bboxtc4S66Sv9yg3DCLK5bhm8MMO3X6OBICg4HvGBzJNvzgXXPIO5M14e0TT0946aLgc-3D


DROP OFF/ PICK UP PROCEDURES

TRAFFIC SAFETY PLAN
***PARKING ALONG NEIGHBORHOOD STREETS OR

IN THE ADORATION/RECTORY PARKING LOT ARE NOT ALLOWED*** 
This is a request from our Pastor and Balcones Heights Police Department in respect for our

neighbors and parishioners attending Adoration.

Morning Care and After School Care will begin on Thursday, August 14  in th

Building C 
(all grade levels)

Extended Care

Grades 1 - 4thst

Grades 5 - 8th th

Grades PreK3-
Kinder 

Bldg C

www.stgregorysa.org 210-342-0281

https://www.stgregorysa.org/vimages/shared/vnews/stories/58078e845c890/20240813180440068.pdf
https://www.stgregorysa.org/vimages/shared/vnews/stories/58078e845c890/20240813180440068.pdf


ST. GREGORY THE GREAT
CATHOLIC SCHOOL PTC

SUPPORT OUR CHILDREN

Did you know...
PTC stands for Positively Truely Connected? 

Okay, JK, BUT it IS still true. 
By having a student at St. Gregory, YOU are already a member of PTC.
Monthly meetings are for fun, ideas, & community - and not required!

So... why PTc?

SOMETHING FOR YOU SUPPORT OUR SCHOOL

CONNECTIONS FUN! PASS THE PARENT BATON

Events PTC plan
enrich your

child(ren)'s school
experience!

Research shows
parent participation &

engagement helps
children perform

better academically! 

Volunteering is
rewarding!

Big or small, your
time matters.  Help

decorate for events,
share ideas at

meetings, and so
much more!

Help to raise funds to
support school
opportunities,

programs, and more.

YOU have a voice in
how PTC uses funds

for purchases to
support our StG

scholars! 

PTC connects you with
others who have

similar goals to benefit
our school. 

Stay connected with
what's happening, and

create relationships
with teachers, staff,
and other parents!

We make parenting
FUN.

Our kids enjoy school
even more when we

plan fun activities and
events!  Why not have
our own fun planning

them? 

As our kids grow out
of StG, we need new
amazing families to

keep our organization
going. 

Check out our fun &
friendly team and see

how you can play a
role in PTC! 

https://forms.gle/YaehUYgsbm8msDP26


www.stgregorysa.org 210-342-0281

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040D48A8AD28A1FE3-57898056-weekend
https://www.stgregorysa.org/


https://reg.sportspilot.com/106345/leagues

